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China Bright Culture Group
煜盛文化集團*

(Incorporated in the Cayman Islands with limited liability)
(Stock Code: 1859)

CHANGE OF PRINCIPAL PLACE OF BUSINESS IN HONG KONG

The board (the “Board”) of directors (the “Directors”) of China Bright Culture Group Limited (the 
“Company”) hereby announces that the Company’s principal place of business in Hong Kong changes 
to Room 702, 7/F, Harbour Crystal Centre, 100 Granville Road, Tsim Sha Tsui East, Kowloon, Hong 
Kong with effect from 21 July 2022.

The telephone number and facsimile number of the principal place of business of the Company in Hong 
Kong will also be changed to 2546 2600 and 2311 3239 respectively.

By Order of the Board
China Bright Culture Group

Liu Mu
Chairman & Chief Executive Officer

Hong Kong, 21 July 2022

As at the date of this announcement, the Company’s executive Director is Mr. LIU Mu, and independent 
non-executive Directors are Ms. RAN Hua, Mr. ZHANG Yiwu and Ms. YAO Li.

* For identification purpose only


